Proposed Amendment to SASP Constitution

Article IV: Officers

Section 1

I move that this section should be revised to reflect the need for increased first year
cohort involvement by including an additional first year representative in its list of
officers. It is proposed that the additional first year cohort representative share equal
responsible for the duties originally outlined for the existing position of first year cohort
representative.
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